
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.pinkmenno.org, or apply for a scholarship to attend, by June 1. Contact 

Annabeth Roeschley for more info: abroeschley@gmail.com. 
 

Capital Pride Interfaith Service: The Capital Pride Interfaith Service will 

have the theme “Radical Equality: Faith, Race, & Justice”. This service will 

explore our response to issues of racial justice in LGBT communities of faith 

and society and will feature Rev. Cedric A. Harmon and Lisbeth Melendez-

Rivera. The service is Tuesday, June 9, at 7:30 p.m. at All Souls Unitarian 

Church, 1500 Harvard St. NW and is coordinated by DC Center Faith. 
 

MWC Global Assembly: The Global Church has registered – Have you? 

Registration numbers from Africa, Asia, and Latin America are exceptionally 

strong. It’s not too late to join the growing North American representation to 

welcome our international brothers and sisters. Register today at 

https://www.mwc-cmm.org/pennsylvania-2015. The Assembly will be held 

July 21-26, 2015 in Harrisburg, PA. 
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11:00—Worship Service 

 

A Christ-centered welcoming church committed to peace & justice. 

GATHERING FOR WORSHIP 
HWB – Hymnal: A Worship Book (blue) 

     STJ – Sing The Journey (green)     STS – Sing The Story (purple) 
 

Prelude Krysta Hawkley 
 

Praising 
Call to Worship  

Hymn: HWB 36 – God of our strength Eric Stoltzfus 

Lighting the Peace Lamp Sophia Leissa 
 

Confessing 
Confession 

Hymn: HWB 521 – Come, thou fount  
 

 

Hearing the Word 
A Time for Children  

Hymn: Insert – Mine is the Church (“A Dazzling Bouquet”)  
 

Scripture Reading: 

     Psalm 133 Greta Leissa 

     Romans 12:9-16b Adam Good 

Reflections on the Community Garden 
Hymn: HWB 453 – Let us break bread together  

Service of Communion 

     Prayer 

     The Lord’s Prayer 
(Please process down the center aisle to receive communion and return to your 

seat by the side aisle. All elements are gluten-free today.) 
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Responding 
A Time of Recognition  

     Graduating Senior: Sophia Leissa  

     Sunday School Teachers & Youth Sponsors 
 

Responses to the Message 

Sharing of Joys and Concerns 

Praying Together  
 

The Work of the Church 

     Greeting our Guests 

     Announcements 
 

The Ministry of Giving 

     Children’s Offering 

     Offertory  

     Prayer of Dedication  
 

Sending 
Hymn: STS 124 – My soul cries out  

Benediction 

  
 

              TODAY NEXT WEEK 
Greeter: Sara Fretz-Goering Mary Jo Schumacher 

Ushers: Kelly Heatwole, LeAnne Zook Dominique Burgunder Johnson, Patrick Coonan 

Nursery: Janessa Cobb Jeanette Stoltzfus, Kristin Sampson 
Worship Arts: Michelle Burkholder, Becky Hass Jake Short 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
Offering – $5,348 Attendance – 120 
Amount needed each week – $5,752 Amount under budget – $7,772 
 

Scripture for next Sunday, June 7: 
I Samuel 8:4-20, 11:14-15; Psalm 130; Psalm 138; Genesis 3:8-15; 

II Corinthians 4:13-5:1; Mark 3:20-35 
 

 

CALENDAR 
 

Tues. 6/2—Pastorate, 7:15 p.m. 

Sun. 6/7—Joint worship at UPCoB; final week of Sunday School. 

Tues. 6/9—Worship Committee, 7:30 p.m. 

Sun. 6/14—Cynthia Lapp preaches; fellowship meal; 

     Church Council, 9:00 a.m. 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Pentecost Offering: We received $1,455 for our Pentecost offering going to 

Mennonite Central Committee’s (MCC) relief efforts in Nepal. Thank you! 
 

Joint Worship Service Next Sunday: On June 7 we will have the last day of 

Sunday School and a joint service at UPCoB at 11:00 a.m. Come hear stories of 

encountering conflict and seeking peace. At the end of the service we will 

gather outside at the T-Shirt Memorial to the Lost to remember those who were 

killed by gun violence in 2014 in the great D.C. metro area. 
 

Reminder About Small Group Opportunities:  Small groups at HMC are a 

vibrant part of the life of the church. From The Menno (happy) Hour to Fiber 

Arts to shared monthly meals and theology, small groups can provide space to 

grow, learn, evolve, connect spiritually, and/or simply meet other HMCers over 

food or fun. If you are interested in learning more, joining a group, or starting a 

new one, contact Annabeth Roeschley (abroeschley@gmail.com) or Mira 

Grieser (mgrieser@hotmail.com). 
 

Furniture for the Foyer: Thanks to all of you who donated funds to make the 

benches in our foyer a reality. They have been a great success! If you are 

enjoying them, please consider making an additional donation or donating for 

the first time to our furniture for the foyer fund so we can also purchase the 

planned chairs. Donations for the fund can be placed in the regular offering 

basket (earmark them furniture for the foyer) or given directly to Kelly 

Heatwole. 
 

MVS Coordinator Position: The Washington, DC Mennonite Voluntary 

Service Unit (MVS) is seeking a Local Program Coordinator (LPC) for the unit 

based in the Columbia Heights neighborhood. Primary responsibilities include 

facilitating job placements for the volunteers, providing a nurturing and 

supportive structure for community living and maintaining communication with 

the national MVS administrators, MVS Support Committee members, and 

agencies employing the volunteers. Qualifications include the ability to adapt to 

varying needs and personalities of MVSers, flexibility, good communication 

skills, the ability to take initiative with minimal supervision, and good 

organizational and administrative skills. This is a part-time, contractual position 

with an average of 15 hours per week. Hours are flexible, include some 

evenings and weekends, and can be highly variable depending on the time of 

year. Mid-August through September tends to be the busiest time of year.  

Compensation will be commensurate with experience. Start date is ideally mid-

June to beginning of July. Preference is for a 2-year commitment. Contact 

Kirsten Peterson for position description at: kmpmvs44@yahoo.com. 
 

Seeking Donations: Help Pink Menno and Inclusive Pastors embody a diverse 

and welcoming presence at the MCUSA convention in Kansas City. We are 

raising funds to bring Pink Menno supporters and people in/considering 

ministry to convention. Please consider making a donation at 



 
 


